
 

 
 

05 November 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 563 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 20 October 2024 for the following information: 

 

Under Freedom of Information legislation please provide the number of instances when 

Freedom of Information requests were deemed vexatious in each of the calendar years 

2023 and 2024 (to date) 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

I can confirm that there were no instances of the Housing Executive deeming an FOI request 

to be vexatious in either of the calendar years 2023 and 2024 (to date). 

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  




